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TOWN OF BROOKLYN 

INLAND WETLANDS AND WATERCOURSES COMMISSION 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE  

 

The Brooklyn Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission will hold a public hearing, both 

in-person and via Zoom, on Tuesday, December 12, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. at their regularly 

scheduled meeting at the Clifford B. Green Community Meeting Room, Suite 24, 69 South Main 

Street on the following:  

 

IWWC 23-011 Nicole Wineland-Thomson Fisher, applicant; 459 & 481 Wolf Den Road, 

Map 18, Lots 18A & 18B, RA Zone; Proposal to construct driveway & parking lot for events 

venue; majority of parking lot in the upland review area; 310 sf of wetlands to be permanently 

filled; grading for tent area, and excavation of 1400 sf of wetlands to create pond. 

 

A copy of the application is available for review. All interested parties may attend the meeting, 

be heard and written correspondence received. 

 

Richard Oliverson 

Chairman  

 

Please publish November 29th and December 6th. 

 

 

 


